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AGENDA SEPTEMBER 8, 2021 (2ND REVISION) 
 
 
 
NOTE:  PTRA HAS RESUMED MEETING AT THE PIKE TOWNSHIP GOVERNMENT CENTER, 
5665 LAFAYETTE ROAD 
 
 
 
I. WELCOMING – OPEN REMARKS – INTRODUCTION OF ELECTED OFFICIALS, CITY 

PERSONNEL 
 
II. GUEST – CLAYTON GRUBER, DIRECTOR OF FACILITIES, MSD OF PIKE TOWNSHIP 
 
III. REPORT FOR PIKE TOWNSHIP FROM INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN POLICE 

DEPARTMENT NORTHWEST DISTRICT AND PROSECUTOR'S OFFICE  
OFFICER MARVIN SECHRIST   OFFICER DAVID WATERMAN 
ABBY QUALITZA, NEIGHBORHOOD OUTREACH COORDINATOR 

 
IV. REPORT FROM MAYOR’S ADVOCATE – NASSIF KOUTON 

  
V. REPORT FROM PIKE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY – JOAN GRIFFITTS 
 
VI. ANNOUNCEMENTS AND CORRESPONDENCE 
   
VII. ALCOHOL PERMITS 
 
VIII. LAND USE – PRELIMINARY PROPOSAL 
 
 5400 and 5440 Lafayette Rd. – Laborers International Union Local 120 will request replatting and 
 zoning change to provide for a union hall and offices.  Presenter is Russell Brown and Ward Daniels.  
 
IX. TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
 
 
PTRA meetings are held the second Wednesday of each month.  This month’s meeting is  
September 8, 2021, 7:00 PM at the Pike Township Government Center, 5665 Lafayette Rd.  The next 
meeting is scheduled for October 13, 2021, 7:00 PM at the Pike Township Government Center. 


